
From: "WITEK ELLEN" <+16179014288>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 9:52 AM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 29 seconds) 
 

Hello.  My name is Witek, and this is the number that was on a letter I received about an assessment 

on my property.  My property address is 683 DeSoto Street.  The property ID number is 32-29-22-22-

0030. At this time my real estate agent is trying to contact the seller's agent because according to 

our contract, all assessments on the property that happened previous to January 2021 are the 

responsibility of the previous owner. I understand that this assessment is based on the property, and 

therefore I am now responsible, but I will not be attending this electronic meeting on Wednesday, 

May 5th at 3:30 p.m. unless otherwise instructed. My phone number is 617-901-4288. Thank you and 

have a nice day. 

You received a voice mail from "WITEK ELLEN". 

 

 
Thank you for using Transcription!  

tel:+16179014288

